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Thanks to all of the neighbors who came out on 
Saturday, April 26th to help keep our neighbor-
hood beautiful. And a special thank you to our furry 
task-masters Toro and Molly.

BEIA Annual Picnic
We’re scheduled to host our annual 
picnic at the Springdale Golf Course 
Pavilion on Tuesday, June 10th 
from 5-9pm.

Meats for the BBQ, beverages and 
snacks will be provided. Please bring a dish to pass. 
Children, pets and games are most welcome!

1

BEIA Annual Meeting
Join us in the Bloomfield Township 
Hall Auditorium on Wednesday, 
May 7th at 7:00pm – 4200 
Telegraph Road, Bloomfield 
Township. 

Agenda will include updates 
on BEIA financial position and 
neighborhood news. 

Meeting notes will be available on our website for 
those unable to attend, bloomfieldestates.org

Neighborhood Clean Up Activity

(Not pictured: Randy Kart and family)

BEIA Dues Collection

HOA dues ($300/year) are billed annually to all 
homeowners and vacant lot owners; invoices were 
mailed last month. To our neighbors who are current, 
a heartfelt THANK YOU! For those who have not 
yet paid, we encourage you to do so to support our 
neighborhood.

A friendly reminder... if you are not 
current with your dues, you cannot 
vote at the annual meeting.

Thank you.
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Considering Changes to Your Property?
With so many neighborhood projects underway, 
please remember to submit your plans to the BEIA 
for approval before they are submitted to the
Township.  Please review and abide by the
requirements listed at:
http://bloomfieldestates.org/deed-restrictions/
 

Questions? Contact: Brian Butler
BEIA Director/Architectural Review

BEIA Board Members
Board members volunteer their time for a three-year 
term. Many of the existing board members have    
remained on the board, but in different positions for 
many years.

If you are interested in serving in this capacity, we              
welcome your involvement! Please contact a board 
member:

President/Treasurer – Rich Sorensen, 
248.752.2442

risorensen@comcast.net

Vice President – Dave Turner, 248.561.7034
returnd@yahoo.com

Secretary – Angela Jurson, 248.202.2219
ajurson@comcast.net

Director/Architectural Review –
Brian Butler, 248.770.1770
bbutler8242@comcast.net

Director/At Large – Jim Jurson, 248.705.2119 
squarej@comcast.net

Director/At Large – Renea Butler, 248.770.1771 
reneab@comcast.net

Bloomfield Estates Improvement Association, Inc 
Post Office Box 1111

Bloomfield Hills, MI 48303-1111
www.bloomfieldestates.org

Talking Trash
If you are inclined to be generous with the people 
who solicit at the corner of Big Beaver and 
Woodward, please circle-back an hour later to pick 
up the garbage left behind. We collected 5 bags 
of (mostly) food trash and several bags of recycled 
debris left behind. This type of garbage is attracting 
animal attention, including rats and raccoons that 
will find their way into our neighborhood.

Bloomfield Township Open Storage Ordinance 
prohibits storing man-made items in public view 
including wheel barrows and garbage cans. The 
Noxious Weed Ordinance prohibits grass/weeds 
that reach a height of 8”. Residents dumping lawn 
debris in public areas is not permitted. Township 
officials can authorize removal/bill against home-
owners property tax.


